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26th March 2025  

 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
An increasing number of children are adding accessories to their uniform or wearing footwear that does not 
comply with the school uniform policy.  
 
Please ensure that your child does not add any items to their uniform and wears the correct footwear.  
 
Please see below for a reminder of our school uniform.  
 
 

Springwell Park School uniform  
 
Clothing 
 
•             Plain white polo shirt 
 
•             Purple cardigan/sweatshirt with the school logo 
 
•             Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore 
 
•             Grey shorts 
 
•             Black shoes 
 
•             Purple gingham/striped dress (summer only) 
 
Trainers can only be worn if they are completely black (including the soles). If they have coloured logos or soles 
the children are not allowed to wear them.  
 
P E kit  
 
•             Purple t-shirt with the school logo  
 
•             Black shorts 
 
•             Black pumps 
 



                                                         
    

  

In colder weather the children can wear their school jumper over their t-shirt and plain black tracksuit bottoms 
over their shorts (Please no pattered/ coloured tracksuit bottoms). 
 
Alternatively, there is an optional school tracksuit. This consists of black tracksuit bottoms and a black hooded 
jacket with the school logo on. 
 
  
The pastoral team also have a stock of preloved uniform that parents can access. Parents can request this uniform 
from the pastoral team at any time.  
 
 Parents are invited to donate their child’s uniform to school when they no longer need it. 
 
We appreciate your support with adhering to the school uniform policy.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tracy Webley  

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 


